Dear Productivity Commission,
I'm a person working 2 jobs.

The auto industry shutting down in this country would be sad and the end of an era. We're
losing too many Australian icons and products that we can proudly say are Australian made.

It would mean less jobs and a less secure economy.
This country is increasingly becoming more reliant on a service driven industry.

Kind Regards,
Shaun Stephens
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